

Newsletter - 20th September 2013

Macmillan Coffee Morning

We are holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 27th September at 9.15 a.m. We would like to ask if you could kindly donate cakes or biscuits for the event. We would like to make as much money as possible for this very worthwhile cause and therefore we would like to hold a raffle, so prizes for this would also be greatly appreciated. Please come along and support this fantastic charity, we would love to see you.



Class 3 Trips

Class 3 will be visiting **Staindrop Academy next Monday, 23rd September** (children need to be at school by 8.45 a.m.) and **Bowes Museum on Tuesday 24th September.** Please make sure that your child brings a packed lunch for both days unless you have ordered one from school.

Children Coming to School

Would parents please make sure that their children do not arrive at school before 8.45 a.m. unless specifically requested. Staff are busy preparing for the day ahead until this time and are not available to look after pupils.

New Caretaker

We are pleased to announce the appointment of our new caretaker, Peter Marshall, he will be taking on the post from the 30th of September. We hope he enjoys his new position.

Pupils of the Week

Class 1 Raven Woollatt

Class 2 Ebony Leng

Class 3 Mary Wanja

Well done to you all.



Robinwood

If your child would like to go on our Robinwood trip next June, would you please return their consent slip and £20 deposit as soon as possible. This is open to years 4, 5 and 6 only. Thank you.